
 
 

Air Force seeking applicants for membership on the  
former Pease AFB Restoration Advisory Board 

 
 

The Air Force Civil Engineer Center is seeking applicants to serve as community 
members on the Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) at the former Pease Air Force 
Base, New Hampshire.  
 
Vacant community member seats are open on the RAB and applications are being 
accepted through January 24, 2022. 
 
Pease RAB community members serve 2-year renewable terms and meet quarterly 
with the Air Force, regulatory agencies, and other local representatives during these 
meetings. Informal meetings are also coordinated as needed. 
 
The RAB’s purpose is to foster an open dialogue about environmental restoration 
activities on the former base and within the Portsmouth and Newington 
communities. Local citizens on the RAB can get involved in the Air Force’s on-going 
cleanup effort and provide advice to decision-makers. The Pease RAB was 
established in 2016 and continues to be an important forum for community input. 
 
RAB community membership is limited to individuals who live or work on, or near 
Pease, or are affected by the installation’s environmental restoration program. 
 
Interested community members can download an application online at: 
https://www.afcec.af.mil/Home/BRAC/Pease-Archives/ and click on the “RAB 
Membership Application” hyperlink to open the PDF document. 
 
Applications can be submitted via email to: 
afrpa.west.pa@us.af.mil 
  
Or mail to: 
Air Force Civil Engineer Center 
Western Region Execution Center 
3237 Peacekeeper Way, Suite 205 
McClellan, CA 95652 
 
For more information, please call AFCEC Public Affairs at 916-643-6420 x109 
 
Details about the RAB’s Mission and Goals can be found in the “RAB Operating 
Procedures” link at https://www.afcec.af.mil/Home/BRAC/Pease-Archives/ 
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